

## Miami-Dade County Public Schools

giving our students the world

Superintendent of Schools
Dr. Jose L. Dotres

Miami-Dade County School Board

Mari Tere Rojas, Chair

Danny Espino, Vice Chair

Roberto J. Alonso

Lucia Baez-Geller Dr. Dorothy Bendross-Mindingall Mary Blanco Monica Colucci Dr. Steve Gallon III

Luisa Santos

August 7th, 2023

Dear Lakeview Parents,

Welcome back to a brand-new school year! We hope this letter finds you refreshed and ready for an exciting journey ahead. Our theme for this year is "Soaring to New Heights," and we are thrilled to embark on this adventure with you and your child.

At Lakeview Elementary School, we believe in nurturing the potential of every student, empowering them to reach their fullest potential. With the theme "Soaring to New Heights," we aim to inspire each student to dream big, set goals, and strive for excellence in all areas of their lives. Throughout the year, your child will be encouraged to explore new passions, challenge themselves academically, and develop important social and emotional skills. We have an incredible team of dedicated educators who are committed to providing a nurturing and engaging learning environment for your child.

As we embark on this journey together, we encourage you, as parents, to actively participate in your child's education. Your involvement is key to their success. We will be hosting various events and workshops throughout the year to keep you informed and to foster a strong school-home partnership.

We are also excited to introduce new programs and initiatives that will enhance your child's educational experience. *Our school attained Gold Designation in 2022-2023 for our students excelling in STEM activities which involve the integration of (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics skills.* We are confident that, together, we can help your child soar to new heights academically, socially, and emotionally. We invite you to join us in this incredible journey and look forward to working closely with you throughout the year.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions. Our doors are always open, and we value your input in ensuring your child's success.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We are honored to be a part of their educational journey and excited to see them soar to new heights this year!

With Appreciation,

Dr. Marie R. Bleus, Principal